

Grange Junior School
Grange Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4JY
Tel: 01793 822405
www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

6th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

End of Year Reports

Each year schools are required to send home an annual report of each child's progress. The purpose of the report is to give you clear information about your child's current progress and attainment and their strengths and areas for development.

Children will have been assessed against statements related to the National Curriculum and the report will show you how they are attaining against agerelated expectations (ARE).

In Year 4 and Year 6 you will also be provided with the outcomes of their statutory assessments. In year 4 the outcome of their MTC and in Year 6 their SATS results.

Also included is your child's attendance from September 2023 up until Friday 23rd June.

If you wish to discuss the contents of the report with your child's teacher appointments will be available for Tuesday 18th July.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hannah Gordon Headteacher

